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IMPORTANT DATES 

JUNE  

Thursday 1st                     

Prep/Gr1/Gr 2 Excursion 

‘Junklandia’ at Kyneton Town 

Hall 

Thursday 8th                         

Tylden's Got Talent 1.30pm  

Friday 9th  

Curriculum day  

No students required at school 

Monday12th  

King’s birthday public holiday 

Wed 14th-Fri 16th                  

Gr 4 & 5 Camp Queenscliff  

Wednesday 21st                

Whole school photos 

Friday 23rd                            

Last day of term Early 

dismissal 2.30pm 

JULY 

Monday 10th                             

Athletics Sports in Bendigo 

(selected students) 

Monday 17th                    

Dental Program  

Wednesday 26th—Fri 28th                

Gr 6 Urban Camp   

AUGUST   

Friday  4th                           

School Concert                             

7pm at Mary Moloney Theatre 

Principal’s Message 

Dear parents and carers 

I have had a few days away from school for 

unexpected personal leave. The fact that you 

have probably not noticed is further proof of 

the calibre of our staff.  Paul Bracher has been 

acting principal in my absence, and I thank him 

and all staff for the extra work they have taken 

on while I have been away. 

The interschool softball and netball teams 

competed in Romsey on Tuesday. The netball 

team played well and had a very enjoyable 

day. Well done to all the netballers! Tylden PS 

organises interschool softball as its annual 

contribution to our Cobaw schools’ sports 

cluster. The competition ran very smoothly 

and our mixed softball team won its event. A 

great result for the students and staff 

involved! 

All families were notified earlier in the week 

that we have had a few cases of COVID in the 

school. The school has a supply of RATs 

available, and these can be collected from the 

office. Please test children if they show cold/

flu type symptoms and keep children who are 

unwell at home to minimise the spread of 

COVID (and other winter infections). 

Our school website has undergone a major 

transformation and the updated and 

modernised version is now live. Parent Ben 

Rowe has been behind the transformation, 

and I am sure you will agree that he has done 

an amazing job. Thank you, Ben! The old 

website was externally managed for the 

school, but Ben has set us up to manage the 

website from school which we believe will be 

more efficient and cost effective. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Regards 

Lee MacDonald 

Principal 

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au  

 

 

  

Term 2 Week 5              

Friday 26th May 2023 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Pictured: L-R Back: Oscar, Maddie, Sam & Julian                                   

Front:  Abby, Johnnie & Gwenny 
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STEPHANIE ALEXANDER KITCHEN GARDEN PROGRAM 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK  

Sam—For displaying the school value of  “Personal Best’. 
You give 100% in all you do. Well done and keep up the 
good work. 

Abby H—For being a great friend and looking out for your 
peers. 

Oscar– For working consistently on all your tasks. Mr Miller 
would be proud of your efforts. 

Gwenny– Well done Gwenny on being a superstar– listening 
well, following instructions and completing all your work to 
a very good standard. Miss O’Keefe would be very proud of 
you. 

Maddie—For stepping up to play interschool soccer. You 
gave 100%. Well done! 

Julian– For putting in his personal best and doing extra work 
on his times tables. “That’s one small step for Julian. One 
giant leap for his maths. Keep it up! 

Johnnie-For some absolutely fantastic sentences in snapshot 
writing!. You are really showing some great creativity and 
imagination. Well done. 

WINTER SPORTS DAY ACTION 

We made Spicy Pumpkin and Coconut soup with cheese toasties in this SAKGP session. It was a 
perfect fit for the cold, frosty weather! Although the name suggests a hot, spicy soup this 
Pumpkin Soup was just plain delicious – lots of spice flavours but not hot spicy. The chilli, 
ground coriander, ginger and lemongrass smelt amazing in the mortar and pestle and tasted 
even better in the soup. Who doesn’t like a Cheese Toastie?? They were a great match with 
the soup. Many thanks to Ash McDonald and Dough si Dough for supplying the amazing       
sourdough bread, which took our Cheese Toasties to the gourmet level!!   Vanessa Thomson 
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We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Respect—Friendliness—Resilience—Teamwork—Creativity  

Tylden Primary School is a Child Safe School. 

THIS WEEK IN OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS SCHOOL CARE (OSHC) 

This week in OSHC the children have continued there adventures around Australia and they      

travelled to the ACT. They looked at the population and talked about the mint that is located in 

Canberra, where our money is made. 

Even though it was pretty chilly this week we still had lots of outside play, on the monkey bars  

doing flips and tricks,  games of soccer with Flynn, Riley, Peyton & Valentina,  playing sardines was 

so much fun and they couldn't find Maddie.  Inside play Julian and Gwenny made flowers and lady 

bugs from play dough and Haylee made and drew some Mr Potato head creations. Very creative 

kids! 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 
Page 4 

 

XUNO for parents 

All parents should have received a welcome email from XUNO 

last week and this week. If you have not received an email, 

please check your junk/spam folder. Its important to have all 

families registered as soon as possible. 

The email will contain the following information, prefilled with 

your details,  

Portal: https://tyldenps.xuno.com.au 
Username: XXXXX or your email address 
Password: click here 
We are moving to XUNO in the coming weeks and would like all parents to sign up as this is the way that parents will be 
able to communicate with the school. Konnective will no longer be available for absences and communication. 

Some families might already have XUNO on their phones as they may have children at a school that uses XUNO such as 
Kyneton High School, please find instructions below. 

Please contact the school if you have any questions 54248244. 

https://tyldenps.xuno.com.au

